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	memorandum


	Date:
	June 6, 2013


	TO:
	MEMBERS, State Board of Education


	FROM:
	TOM TORLAKSON, State Superintendent of Public Instruction


	SUBJECT:
	State Board of Education-Authorized Charter Schools Changing Authorizer or Closing Beginning July 1.


Summary of Key Issues

This Information Memorandum provides an update to the California State Board of Education (SBE) regarding the change in authorizers for a number of SBE-authorized charter schools and one charter school that will be closing. The following schools have been locally authorized and will no longer be under SBE oversight effective July 1, 2013:
· Aspire Alexander Twilight College Preparatory Academy 

· Aspire Alexander Twilight Secondary Academy

· Aspire APEX Academy

· Aspire Junior Collegiate Academy

· Aspire Port City Academy

· Aspire Titan Academy

· Livermore Valley Charter School

· Long Valley Charter School
The California Department of Education (CDE) has been in contact with the above charter schools regarding the transition to the new authorizers. All of the charter schools have applied for, and seven charter schools have been issued new County-District-School (CDS) codes and charter numbers to reflect the new authorization.
Additionally, Doris Topsy-Elvord Academy’s (DTEA) charter term with the SBE will expire on June 30, 2013. As DTEA’s charter term with the SBE will expire on June 30, 2013, the CDE staff has been in contact with DTEA throughout the 2012–13 school year to provide technical assistance regarding renewal processes. DTEA has not applied for renewal, and the CDE has advised the school to start closure procedures. 

Attachment(s)
None. 
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